
Building Efficient 
New Homes

Green building can 
increase comfort 
and save money.



About Energy Efficient  
New Homes

While Washington energy code is already quite 
stringent, some home builders choose to participate 
in the Clark Public Utilities’ New Homes Performance 
program which incentivizes builders to build homes that 
exceed existing state energy codes. 

•	Homes that go above and beyond state codes offer:
		  — Lower energy costs
		  — Increased comfort
		  — Improved indoor air quality

•	Homes that qualify for a Clark Public Utilities incentive 	
	 will have been verified energy efficient by a licensed 		
	 third party.

Call a Clark Public Utilities energy counselor during 
business hours at 360-992-3355 with questions or visit the 
Better Built NW website to learn more: BetterBuiltNW.com.

Builder incentives are available for both electric and gas 
heated homes.
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Learn more at
clarkpublicutilities.com or 360-992-3355


